
The Vestry of St. Matthew’s met on Monday, April 24, 2017, at 6 pm in the 
fellowship hall.  Members present were Rev. Slaymaker, Chris Ellis, Ginny Falls, Laura 
Curry, and Lee Storey. Fanny Neely was also present. Justin Wright, Chris Yarberry and 
Selena Ellis were absent. Vestry began with Evening Prayer. 

Motion: L. Storey, Second: G. Falls to accept the March 2017, minutes. Motion passed 
unanimously. 

Motion: C. Ellis, Second: G. Falls to accept the March 2017, financial report. Motion 
passed unanimously.  

Old Business: 

Vicar’s bathroom repairs completed 4/14/17 ($3200). 

Ginny and Tony will seal the Fellowship Hall kitchen sink before the Pentecost Brunch. 

Church window replacement project is on hold. 

Ginny will have her son, Justin, look at our sound system. 

New Business: 

Beginning August 1 Lorrie and Gwen will alternate every other Sunday including 5th 
Sundays. 

A new heat/air system should be considered for the nursery. The current units aren’t 
working efficiently.  

Lee Storey will be the Vestry liaison to the Tri-Lakes and the Benton Courier as directed 
by the Vestry for ad purchasing. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Fanny Neely 

 

 


